
November 2017 

A Reminder ~ November tuition and second quarterly payments  
November monthly tuition and the second quarterly payments are due 
now . Payments received after November 10 will incur a $15 late fee. Unpaid late fees will be added to 
your tuition balance. 
Please note: tuition is due regardless of classes attended. 
If your child is dropping out of a class, parents are required to notify the studio of the change before the 
next payment is up. If no notification is received, payment is expected for that class, regardless of 
attendance.  

Our Annul Spring Performance 
This year’s performance will be “Alice in Wonderland”. Students will soon be measured, and costumes 
information will be passed out in December. Because of the complexities involved in staging a full story, 
and the interactions between characters, some additional rehearsals will be scheduled for some classes, 
or groups of classes. A tech rehearsal at the studio will take place on Saturday June 2 as scheduled, time 
to be announced. Tech Rehearsal, Dress rehearsal and performance  at the Paramount Theatre are 
scheduled for June 8,9 and 10 (two performances). Please make a note of all the dates.The full school 
calendar can be downloaded at www.vermontcenterfordanceducation.com. 
Attendance of tech rehearsal is mandatory for all students, so please do not ask for your child to 
be excused. 

Thanksgiving Holiday  
There will be no classes held beginning on Wednesday, November 22 thru Saturday, November 25 in 
celebration of the Thanksgiving Holiday. Classes will resume on Monday, November 27. Please note: 
classes will be held regularly on Monday and Tuesday , November 20 & 21.  

Inclement Weather  
In the event of inclement weather the studio is closed when the Rutland school system is closed. 
Occasionally the weather will deteriorate during the day when school is in session, in which case an email 
will be sent. Cancellation information will also be on the opening page of our website. If you are unsure if 
class is being held please call the studio.  

The Really Big Show 
Our studio has been selected to perform in the Really Big Show, Saturday November 4 at the Paramount 
Theatre. Come support our students and the United Way of Rutland , tickets at paramountvt.org. 

           Questions? Call 342-2039 or email info@vermontcenterfordanceducation.com

http://www.vermontcenterfordanceducation.com
http://paramountvt.org

